Notes of PPG meeting 4.00pm Tuesday 12th November 2013
Present:  Dr Linn,  Alison,  Margaret C, Margaret E, John, Wendy, Sue, Phil and June, 
Apologies :  Barry, Sara – it was noted that this time was not possible for her. 
Welcome:   Phil introduced Neil Blackshaw – Chair of Uttlesford Resident Health Forum (URHF) and Planning Consultant to Great Dunmow Town Council Neighbourhood Plan – and welcomed him to the meeting. Neil led a discussion on the future of Health care in the area. He invited questions, which led to an open discussion. Planning Applications and their impact on Health Care was discussed.
Recommendations were:-

· Neil to provide a position paper / statement

· The two surgeries in Dunmow call a summit with CCG
· An invitation to the next meeting of URHF on 2/12/13 was given. See terms of reference attached.

Neil was thanked for giving up his time to speak to us.

Minutes of Meeting  11th September 2013 were agreed and signed 
Matters arising –  An e-mail from Deborah was read out.

    Electric Doors – this is on hold but Barry will be asked to get 2 more quotes.


Scooter Park – an enquiry re planning permission is needed, and costs etc.


Speaker Mari Hinton – It was agreed to invite her to speak to surgery staff 


Health Watch feedback  - see attached 

Treasurers Report  –  The balance in bank is £1775.32  - 


Raffle made £133 + £150 + £93 =  Total £376.00

WI  teas/ coffee made £52.75 + £48.65 – £16.45 = total £84.95

+ Books £29.26 + donation re Diet money £26.24.
Surgery News –  CQC  - Care Quality Commission would be attending the surgery on 13th November to carry out an inspection. Members agreed that their telephone numbers could be given if required. 

Diane – Asthma Nurse left the surgery on 9.11.13

Premises Extension Official Opening. –  Everyone agreed it was a great evening with Dr Nunn and Dr Hynd present. It was noted that regrettably the architect omitted to receive an invitation. This will be remedied by taking him out to lunch.

Flu Clinics. – All three went very well. The system works well. Alison thanked everyone for their hard work. The WI had received a thank you from June Milne. 
June had given the Raffle prizes to receptionist to give out to the winners. June had rung all prize winners. Peter felt that the happy, social atmosphere of the sessions had spilled over into the general surgery sessions.

Publicity  –  John was thanked for the new notice board.

A.O.B.  –  John Bridges felt that due to family commitments he had no choice but to resign from the group. He was thanked for all his work and agreed to act as photographer when needed. A thank you card has been sent.

Peter and Alison are planning to organise a lunch for all PPG members as a thank you for all their hard work. 
Date of next meeting –  Tuesday 14th January at 12 noon

Signed                                                         Date                                         
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